
April 18, 2025 
 
 
Canterbury Planning Board 
Canterbury, NH 
 
 
Dear Chairman and Members of the Board, 
 
I respectfully request that the Board consider an expedited review of this application. The 
proposed subdivision involves the creation of only one additional residential lot, with no 
further subdivision permitted under current regulations. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
F. Webster Stout, LLS #693 
 


